
Thank You For Your Support 

of  Gabriel’s Dream Room Makeover! 

 
Designed & Built By 

A Small Team Made Up Of  Our Wonderful Rooms of Hope Family…  

 

Our Employees and Volunteers!  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



A Note From Gabriel’s Mother & Aunt… 
Dear Rooms of Hope Family,  

“Thank you so much for everything you’ve done for my boys. We had a wonderful time at the hotel and they were able to 

play in the pool while you transformed the rooms. They are so happy and this is all I could have asked for.”  

- Star (Gabriel’s mother)  

 

“I’m so happy for these kids, they really deserved it. Thank you for everything you did for our family, especially Gabriel.”  

– Gabriel’s Aunt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Welcome to Gabriel & Jo Jo’s Dream Bedroom 
Gabriel’s Minecraft Realm & Jo Jo’s Batman Fortress! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Gabriel & Jo Jo’s Gamer Heaven!  
There Very Own Desks to Game!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Welcome to Jeremiah & Noah’s Dream Bedroom 
Urban Legends: Raider & Graffiti Paradise!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank You, Anna, For Designing Gabriel, Jo Jo, Jeremiah and 
Noah’s Dream Bedrooms! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Heartfelt Thanks to Our Amazing Small, But Mighty,  

Team of Employees & Volunteers Before & At The Makeover!  

 

                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank You To Our Wonderful Rooms of Hope Board of Directors 

Without You, None Of This Would Be Possible… 

 

 

 

 

  

     

 
Thank You To Our Amazing Donors… 

Who Give So Generously So That Gabriel Could  

Have His Dream Space!  

 

 CD & Power  

 First Street Alehouse  

 First Street Alehouse Beard Growers 2023 

 Gala Guests & Pledgers 2023 

 

 

 Heritage Estates Donations  

 Home Depot Foundation  

 Pleasanton Garbage 

 Pleasanton Little League In Memory of Dillon 

 

 

 

 

Thank You To Gabriel’s Referring Person…  from Allie at  
UCSF Benioff Children’s Hospital, San Francisco  

We Appreciate Your Trust & Referral!



Again, On Behalf Of Gabriel and His Beautiful Family, 

We Thank You For Making Gabriel’s Dream Room Makeover 

Possible! 
 

  

   

 

Thanks All! 

  

 

www.roomsofhope.org 


